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Tähelepanu! Tegemist on välisvõrgust saabunud kirjaga.Tundmatu saatja 

korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada. 

Dear Madam, 

Dear Sir, 

  

Please find attached a letter by Ioan Kaes, AEPO-ARTIS General Secretary, 

concerning the next Working Party on Intellectual Property of the Council 

of the EU that will prepare the participation of the EU delegation to the 

45th Session of the WIPO Standing Committee on Copyright and Related 

Rights, which will be held in Geneva from 15 to 19 April. 

  

We remain at your disposal should you require any further information. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

  

  

AEPO-ARTIS  

Secretariat  

Association of European Performers' Organisations  

Rue Montoyer 1 - B 1000 Brussels  

  

  

  

  

  

    

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


